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Dear Parents and Carers of Reception Children 

Next week we will begin our ‘Share, Learn and Play’ sessions.  This is 

an opportunity for you to spend time with your child in school to 

share what they have been learning and what they get up to in 

school. 

Our Share, Learn and Play sessions happen each week and will be on 

Wednesdays, 3:00pm-3:20pm. Please arrive at your child’s 

classroom door (as you would for pick up). 

The first Share, Learn and Play session will be on Wednesday 30 

November 2016. 

This half term we will focus on reading so we will have lots of books 

out for you to share with your child. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Thompson-Yates, Mrs Jones,  

Mrs Wiley, Angie Sanders and Debbie Wilkes 

 


